
2nd Announcement on Participation in Sustainable Energy Seminar 

EcoTeam- Energy and Environmental consulting NGO (EEEC) is organizing seminar “Support to 

Sustainable Energy Transition in Armenia” with participation of Armenian NGOs. The seminar aims to 

support the development of strategic approaches for sustainable energy transition, to summarize 

international and local experience in the area of renewable energy sources, to initiate Armenia’s NGOs 

cooperation in the field of sustainable energy. This event is part of international program (ASET), that 

is implementing by several NGOs from Denmark, Belarus, Macedonia, Serbia, Ukraine, Armenia. 

INFORSE-Europe coordinator Gunnar Olesen (expert on RES) will participate in the work of seminar. 

The seminar will be held on April 19, 2017 (14:30-17:30) in Combined Hall of Congress Hotel, Yerevan 

(1st Italy Street, Yerevan, 0010,Armenia). The number of participants is limited. In the near future, we 

will send more information on agenda. 

Representatives of NGOs interested to participate in the work of seminar please send the application 

by April 15, indicating the name of the organization, the participant's name and surname agreed with 

head of organization, mobile phone number. Time is also reserved for NGOs` short interventions or 

announcements. Please send the application to e–mail address <ecoteam.ngo@gmail.com> indicating 

in subject line “En seminar”. Please don`t use “Reply to all” button. Shortly information on seminar will 

be put on Ecoteam web site <http://users.freenet.am/~ecoteam>. 

Respectfully,  
Mr. Artashes Sargsyan  
Chairman of EcoTeam NGO, 
PhD in phys.@math.sci. 
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